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I have reviewed the above plan and have the following comments:
 

1. All existing wells and septic systems are to be noted on the plan.
2. A bathroom is proposed in the addition. There is no subsurface sewage disposal system or

water supply indicated.
3. Deep test holes and a percolation test are required for a subsurface sewage disposal system.

 

 
Michael J. Kirby, R.S.
Chief Environmental Sanitarian
860-823-1189 Extension 119
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